
Road & Bridge Department                Telephone: (208) 267-3838 
73 Sunrise Rd  
P. O.  Box 1418  Email:  bbarton@boundarycountyid.org 
Bonners Ferry, ID  83805  Aryals@boundarycountyid.org 

June 18th, 2024 

Blume Hill Rd will be temporarily closed from 6/24/2024 till 6/27/2024 (tentatively) while TC 
energy/GTN works on the pipeline. The Closure will take place between Arrowleaf Dr and 
French Point Dr. There will be a temporary road diverting traffic. Traffic control signs will 

be in place. If possible, please use an alternative route.  

The Road and Bridge Department appreciates your cooperation during road construction 
projects and road delays. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office at 208-267-3838. 
Thank you! 


